
From: Lyon, Fred
To: Criscione, Lawrence
Cc: Russell, Andrea; Markley, Michael
Subject: Petition Request
Date: Tuesday, September 18, 2012 7:00:00 AM

The NRC staff reviewed your letter to the NRC EDO dated August 15, 2012, regarding
inaccurate and incomplete information entered into a quality assurance record at Callaway
Plant and, in accordance with Management Directive (MD) 8.11, “Review Process for 10
CFR 2.206 Petitions,” the staff has concluded that your request does not meet the criteria
for review under 10 CFR 2.206.  Per MD 8.11, the NRC will not review a request where the
petitioner raises issues that have already been the subject of an NRC staff review and
evaluation on that facility, for which a resolution has been achieved.  This includes
requests to reconsider or reopen a previous enforcement action.  These requests will not
be treated as a 2.206 petition unless they present significant new information.  Your
petition raises issues that have already been reviewed and evaluated by the NRC for
Callaway Plant.  A letter documenting the staff’s decision to not accept your petition will be
sent to you in the near future.
 
Thank you,
Fred Lyon
NRR/DORL Project Manager for Callaway Plant
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